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Dear Committee,

I am appalled at your proposals for CPD.

You, and others, continually berate medical professionals to practice evidence-based medicine.

Where is your evidence for your proposals?

Surely, you should hold yourselves to the same level of evidence-based professional standards as you expect us
to adhere to.

Anything less is incredibly insulting.

I don't believe any CPD program has been proven to ensure individual doctors improve their practice above and
beyond what

they individually pursue anyway, but without the expense and hours spent in wasteful paperwork.

Please show us the proof that your CPD plan will improve any outcomes before inflicting on us.

I am now a 62-year-old GP and completely fed up with this nonsense. I have never been so much as cautioned
in my entire professional career.

It certainly nudges me closer to an earlier retirement as I now work to care for my loyal patients, not to earn a
decent living anymore.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Mary Tapsall





